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            PRAYER REQUESTS 

 Salvation of Thereza, Ilzany, 
Ilzely, Adryan, Enzo, Bebeto, 
Sonia, and Adailton. 

 That God will give us wisdom 
and boldness in witnessing. 

 God will use us as we build 
relationships and disciple. 

 For the church’s documents. 

 
                       SEPTEMBER 2019 

Psalm 126:6 “He that goeth forth and weepeth, bearing precious seed, shall 
doubtless come again with rejoicing, bringing his sheaves with him.” 

   During the month of August, we have had the opportunity to take this 
precious seed to hundreds of people during our Saturday visitation. We have 
been going door to door giving our tracts and invitations to our church and  
witnessing to the ones who give us the opportunity to do so. It has been such a 
blessing to see the fruits already! Last Sunday we had 8 first time visitors that 
we had invited during our visitation! They filled out the visitor’s card requesting 
for us to visit them as they are interested on a Bible Study. Please pray these 
precious souls will come to know Christ!  

Stefano, Thereza and 
family are still coming 
regularly to the services. 
Please continue to pray 
for this family´s salvation.  

 Today we had the 
opportunity of giving away 
tracts and Brazilian flags at 
the Independence Day 
Parade. Please pray that the 

seed sown will bring forth fruit. It´s so exciting to see God at work! We are 
looking forward to seeing what He will do 
in this city.  

  We have been working on getting our 
church legally started. This has taken a lot 
of work reading and preparing documents 
and talking with others with knowledge in 
the area. God blessed us with a man 
whose ministry is helping churches with 
the documentation. Right now, we are just 
waiting on getting the paperwork back 
from the lawyer who must sign it so that we can get things registered here in 
town. This man has saved us hundreds of dollars and we are very thankful for 
his ministry! Please pray we can get the documents back and everything 
organized in a timely fashion. This will save us so much work in the future, 
and we believe it´s also a good testimony to have everything as the law 
requires. 

 We are very thankful for each of you who have been faithful in your support 
and prayers for our family and the ministry in Nova Mutum! In Him, 

Alex, Jessica, Joshua, Caleb and Josiah Lima 


